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From Our Administrator

   From Our Prelate
    I am glad to report again this month that everyone is doing 
well  I have received no reports of illness or distress.  Stay 
healthy and have a wonderful month and Happy St. Patty's Day.

JP Shelton, Prelate

Hello Brothers and Sisters,

First of all I would like to start out by acknowledging the closure of El 
Cajon Lodge. My condolences to all their members.  El Cajon has voted that 
they want to merge with Lemon Grove.  Your Lemon Grove Board agrees 
with this but it must be approved by a vote of the Lemon Grove LOOM 
Membership during a special meeting.  The meeting for this vote will be 
during or immediately after our General Meeting on March 14th.  Please 
mark your calendar to attend and participate in this most important vote.  
Upon success I would personally like to welcome them into our Lodge 
Family and would ask everyone else to do the same.

Second, the Board Elections are coming up sooner than we thought, so 
the  Nominating Committee will be meeting  each Tuesday of the month at 
6PM until we get a full slate of candidates.  There will be a Box in the Lodge 
for anyone who wishes to submit their name to run for an Office.

To all the members that come down and support our functions and all 
the volunteers who donate their time tirelessly, thank you very HUGE.

Fraternally, Ronald Woods 
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Submit articles
& Newsletter

Suggestions to:
Barbara Minich
619-200-9156

barbara.minich@yahoo.com

The Calendar Meeting is on the 
3rd Wednesday of each Month

ARTICLES ARE DUE ON 
THAT DAY

If possible, please submit them 
to me by e-mail.

Thanks!  – Barbara

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

Governor
Jimmy Welch

Jr. Governor
Terrance Kindred

Prelate
JP Shelton

Treasurer
Al Heavener

Jr. Past Gov, 
Bob Godsil

Administrator 
Ron Woods

Trustees
1yr: Aaron Zuniga

Sergeant at Arms
Jon Minich

 

 

St. Patrick s Day Party'
Sat. 2/18  6 PM–

There will be Dinner
Irish Dancers + Music

AND
Contests for Best Irish Hat

AND
Best Irish Attire

Of course There Will Be
Raffles

2267 WOTM
Officers

Sr. Regent
Stephanie Archer

Jr. Grad. Regent
Lori Rubalcaba

Jr. Regent
Janie Godsil

Secretary/Treas.
Toni Perez

Recorder
Chris Welch

Please Help Fill In The White Board
It's in the hallway between the kitchen and the restrooms.

We always like to see new faces volunteering in the kitchen and 
anywhere else in the Lodge!

If you would like to cook for one of our regular meals, please sign up!
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Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

From Our Senior Regent

From Our Jr. Regent
I have no new reports of any illness or distress.  It was really good to see Sarah  

and Lori  back at our Meeting.  
Remember, let me know if anyone is ill or in distress.  Anyway, stay healthy and 

safe.  Don't forget Daylight Savings Time on the 12th.
  

Janie Godsil, Jr Regent

Spring is in the air and there is a lot going on at our Lodge this month.  Please join us 
Saturday March 4th for a special dinner - The Extreme South Moose Riders will be holding a 
fundraiser dinner for the Honor Flight.  Tickets are $12.  See flyers posted around the lodge 
for more information. March 18th we will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day. Keep an eye out for 
details. 

We are still seeking nominees for next years WOTM Board of Officers.  All positions 
need to be filled.  Please speak to myself or another Board member if  you are interested in 
becoming an officer.  WOTM meetings are the first and third Tuesday of each month and start 
at 7pm. We have a potluck the first meeting night at 6.  Please join us to see what it's all about.
 
                                                               Stephanie Archer, Sr Regent

We had a great turn out for our Valentines Dinner.  I want to 
extend a huge thank you to Stephanie Polston and her committee for 
doing such an awesome job. And another huge thanks to Andy Underwood 
and crew for cooking for us.  Unfortunately, I was unable to attend but 
heard everything was delicious.  Thank you again to all of you that helped 
with the dinner and donated raffle gifts and to those who came and ate.  
Thank you to all who cooked and participated in the fundraiser for the 
victims of the fire.  I love to see our lodge helping people in need in the 
community. 
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Enjoy Your Day!!

 

Richard Lattin – 03/02
Robert Shaumeyer – 03/05
William Heavener 03/06
Jon Minich – 03/07
Kenny Wantach – 03/08
Art Martinez – 03/09
Dennis Freeman – 03/12
Andy Anderson – 03/18
John Giammarinaro Jr. – 03/18
Richard Schudar – 03/19
Sydney Arnold – 03/21
Mark Donaghue – 3/21
Harold Branch – 03/23
Michael Frioli – 03/23
Carlos Verduzco – 03/24
Jimmy Welch – 03/26
Johny Sheldon – 03/26csccs

Rodger Carvajal – 03/27
Dan Davies – 03/27
Shawn Berry – 03/29
Edward Ibarra – 03/30
Michael Rubalcaba – 03/30

Vanessa Jenkins – 03/01
Juliann Scolari – 03/03
Irene Cunningham – 03/06
Julie Blakeley – 03/10
Grace Reyes – 03/14
Kelli Gotbaum – 03/17
Stephanie Archer – 03/18
Christine Welch – 03/20
Cindi Hunter – 03/23
Marty Heavener – 03/28
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Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

Rev C

––––––

● Mar 4 – MOOSE RIDERS FUNDRAISER

● Mar 5, 12, 19, 26 – Our Delicious Breakfast

● Mar 12 – DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME BEGAINS

● Mar 6, 13, 20, 27 – Mexican Cuisine on the Menu

● Mar 14 – LOOM VOTE FOR MERGER OF LEMON GROVE & EL CAJON

● Mar 3,10,17,24,31 – Don't forget Friday night Dinners!

● Mar 18 – ST. PATRICK'S DAY PARTY
  

● TBA:  Welcome event for El Cajon members

Check Calendar Page for Details

UPCOMING  EVENTS
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